STATE OF CALIFORNIA Gavin C. Newsom, Governor

MILITARY DEPARTMENT
OFFICE OF THE ADJUTANT GENERAL
9800 Goethe Road

Sacramento, California 95827-3561

CALIFORNIA MILITARY
DErARTMEINT

NGCA-JSD-SP March 19, 2020

Rocco Paternoster

Association of California State Supervisors
3000 Advantage Way, Suite 210
Sacramento, CA 95834

RE: Medical Screening Due to COVID-19 Emergency

Dear Mr. Paternoster:

This letter is to provide you official notice that effective March 18, 2020, in an effort to
protect all of our employees and servicemembers and to continue mission readiness, the
California Military Department (CMD) is requiring a quick medical screening for anyone

requesting entry into any CMD facility across the state.

This screening consists of a few basic questions being asked regarding the employee’s
current health, and will also consist of taking their temperature.

If you have questions regarding this temporary emergency process, please contact me at
(916) 854-3077 or at Kimberly.a.deane.nfg@mail.mil.

Sincerely,

Gl Deon

Kimberly Deane
Labor Relations Officer

cc:  Candace Hyatt: CalHR: BU 12, BU 13



